
Create or Improve Your Company’s Safety Program 

With Help from PHCC of Georgia Safety Experts

The PHCC of GA Safety Committee is comprised of experienced safety experts wanting to help you make safety 

a priority – for your employees, customers, and the construction industry in the Great Sate of Georgia. 

The PHCC of Georgia Safety ROPES Program was created to help companies of any size create a vision of safety. 

Through a series of questions, our Safety Committee carefully reviews your safety processes to ultimately 

Recognize Outstanding Proactive Efforts in Safety. Designed to help improve safety protocols, ROPES aims to:

Develop and Improve our Industry’s Safety Culture.

Understand & Share OSHA Requirements.

Ensure the Safety of Employees & Customers.

Recognize our Members’ Exemplary Safety Procedures.

2023 Safety ROPES SUBMISSION INFORMATION
Member Submissions Accepted February 1st – May 1st, 2023

www.PHCCGA.org→ Programs → Safety ROPES

Safety ROPES is a PHCC of GA member-only benefit. Find details at www.PHCCGA.org or connect with us at (678) 947-3473.

Create a 
Vision of  Safety

These Companies Received Safety ROPES Recognition in 2022 

PHCC of GA Safety ROPES Program | January 2023

Join This 

Group in 2023!

http://www.phccga.org/
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